Summer School in Denmark!

Dear exchange partner,

I am delighted to inform you that the University of Southern Denmark will again in 2021 invite your students to join the SDU International Summer School with courses offered in English. The majority of courses will be offered on our beautiful main campus in the fairy tale city of Odense but this year we also have some courses offered on the amazing Sønderborg campus, right on the waterfront.

In 2020 most courses were taught online because of the ongoing pandemic and around a hundred international students participated online and enjoyed professional teaching and fellowship with local SDU students who were both online and on campus.

Here in 2021 we sincerely hope to be able to welcome your students back to our campuses and give them the full experience of summer in Denmark. Covid-19 permitting, all courses are planned to be taught on campus, but should the pandemic again prevent international travel and/or physical presence on campus be prevented, some courses are expected to move online.

SDU will at all times follow the recommendations of the authorities in respect to hygiene, social distancing, group size etc, and take all the necessary precautions to mitigate any spread of the disease.

- The courses are all advanced bachelor level (third year) within Engineering, Science and Business and Economics.
- All courses are 5 ECTS each and taught by some of our best professors in our highly dynamic and inspiring learning
 environments.
- The 2021 SDU International Summer School will run from 9 20 August, and there is still no tuition or administrative fees for students nominated through existing exchange agreement (ratio: 4 summer school student = 1 semester exchange slot). Additional students are most welcome as fee paying.
- Affordable housing will be offered.

We hope to see your students around for an exciting summer here in Denmark!

Please visit <u>www.sdu.dk/summerschool</u> for more information about application procedures, course descriptions and practical issues. Information will be added continually.

Please let your students know about this opportunity, and feel free to contact us at summerschool@sdu.dk or +45 6550 2264 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Stefan Knudsen
Director International
SDU International

University of Southern Denmark SDU International Campusvej 55 DK-5230 Odense M Denmark T +45 6550 2264 www.sdu.dk